
The information contained within this announcement is deemed by the Company to constitute 

inside information stipulated under the Market Abuse Regulation (EU) No. 596/2014, as 

retained as part of the law of England and Wales. Upon the publication of this announcement 

via the Regulatory Information Service, this inside information is now considered to be in the 

public domain.  

 

20 December 2023 

  

  

Pharma C Investments PLC 

  

("Pharma C" or the "Company") 

  

Publication of Accounts 

  

Pharma C (AQSE: PCIL) is pleased to announce the publication of its audited financial 

statements for the year ended 31 December 2022 which are available to view and download 

from the Investor Relations section of the Company's website at 

https://www.pharmacinvestments.com/investors/reports-presentations. The Company will call 

its Annual General Meeting in due course.  

 

 

The Directors of Pharma C take responsibility for this announcement.   

  

For further information please visit www.pharmacinvestments.com 

  

Pharma C Investments    

Gavin Sathianathan Via First Sentinel  

First Sentinel Corporate Finance   

Brian Stockbridge, Corporate Adviser  
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